
I would like to file a complaint as a homeowner from Sierra Vista about the noise of
aircraft flying over our subdivision. It has increased tremendously and we are aware
of the increase of flights in short period of time bringing loud noises all hours of
the day. It also seems as if some aircraft are flying lower than the 1000 ft. 
minimum as well.

Thank you for looking into this and responding to it.

Trig and Beve Jo Gamble
12892 N. Sierra Circle
Parker Co 80138
Lot # 7 Sierra Vista
303-841-0465
bevejo@comcast.net
Looking forward to your response.
Thank you and have a blessed day


